
 

 

  JUNIOR ASSEMBLY  -  Friday March 14th from 3:00pm 

NEWSLETTER  No. 6   Tuesday March 11th  2025 

 

Congratulations to the following students on 
receiving the ART AWARD for Term 1.       

Certificates will be presented this Friday at 
assembly. 
  

Prep M—Heidi K.  Prep P—Tessa M., Ollie S. 

Prep T—Amelia  Mc.    1A—Sugi S. 

1F—Raven B.    1K—Ryker K.  

2H—Billy C., Zoe T.  2K—Margaux R.   

2M—Coco H.    2N—Mollie W. 

DATES TO REMEMBER– PLEASE CHECK FOR UPDATES                                         

 

Congratulations to the following students on 
receiving the PE AWARD for Term 1.       

Certificates will be presented this Friday at 
assembly. 

Prep M—Frankie L.   Prep P—Isaiah L.       

Prep T—Lottie C.     1A—Bronn P. 

1F—Raine B.   1K—Kyisha M. 

2H—Eloise B.   2K—London R. 

2M—Coco H.   2N—Summah L. 

Tuesday 11th March 

3 Way Conferences 
12pm – 7pm 

Students only attend for conference 

Friday May 2nd
 Music Incursion for Yr 3-6  $20 

March 12th – 24th
 NAPLAN for Year 3 & Year 5 students 

Wednesday 7th 
May 

Bunjil X-Country 

Tuesday 18th March 
School Council AGM & Meeting for 

March  6pm 
Friday 9th May Curriculum Day 

Thursday 20th 
March 

Scholastic Book Club Due May 12-16 
Education Week 

Running tours for 2026 preps 

Friday 21st March 
Crazy Hair Day 

Gold Coin Donation 
May 14th -16th

 Yr 5 - Camp Cooriemungle 

Friday 28th March Colour Fun Run $10 entry May 19th – 23rd
 Book Fair all week in the Library 

Tuesday 1st April Responsible Pet Incursion -Prep Friday 23rd May 
Houses Athletics Yr. 3-6 

Landy Field 

Friday 4th April 
Last Day Term 1 

2:30pm dismissal 
Whole school assembly at 2:00pm 

Thursday 29th 
May 

Winter Lightning Prems -Yr 5/6 

Monday 21st April Easter Monday Friday 6th June Curriculum Day 

Tuesday 22nd April 
First Day Term 2 

School Nurse on site for Preps 
June 23rd -27th

 
Yr 3-6 Swimming & Water Safety 

$30 

Friday 25th April 
ANZAC Day 

Public Holiday 

June 30th -July 
4th

 

Prep – Yr. 2 Swimming & Water 
Safety $30 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$10 Entry Fee Paid via Compass 

(includes an icy pole and contributes towards the cost of running the event) 
 

This year we are starting to fund raise to update and improve our Junior     

Playground– gaining ideas from the Ninja Playground! 
 

We are aiming for $10,000 

 

MAKING ONLINE DONATIONS 

Online donations this year will be made directly to the school bank account via Bpay. 
 

1. You should have received an email with a copy  of your school statement. 

2. On the bottom of the statement are your BPay details including the Biller Code and 

your unique Ref. No.  Along with the school’s bank details. 

3. Please forward your BPay details to any family members who would like to donate 

too!  

 

COLLECT CASH DONATIONS 
 

Use the sponsorship form that has been sent home with your child, to collect cash          

donations - please don’t walk the streets by yourself, go with an adult.  

Please ensure all donations (Not ENTRY FEE) towards the Colour Fun Run are made 

through Bpay  

The Reference Number is specific to your family not individual children, so any              

deposits made will be evenly divided among your children towards the class totals.  



 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM FRESH FOOD FAIRY 
 

 
We would like to let you know we have been working on improving our communication and     
making it easier for parents to get in touch with us.  
We have also made some business structure changes and changed our name to Fresh Food 
Fairy.  
 
We have found parents are struggling to get in touch with us to either report an issue or     
cancel a lunch order.  
 

 
 Please note, our service is a delivery service, but we try to go the extra step by staying 

on site for 15 minutes after the orders have been picked up.  

 This is so we can help the children should an item be missing or packed incorrectly or 

has  to be substituted due to supply issues so please ensure your child comes to the 
canteen if there is an issue with their order. 

We are all human and from time to time we make mistakes or we are unable to secure supplies.  

 

• We have also created a facebook page for canteens.  

• Here we will post information regarding specials, school canteen closures, and fun          

information about our canteen service.  

• We have a message button that parents can contact us on. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61560415153605&mibextid=LQQJ4d 
 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 

If you could please explore the following link 

                                                            ttps://freshmealfairy.com.au/clifton-springs-primary 

 

• Here you will be able to find a-lot of information regarding school lunches. 

• You will be able to fill in the report with an issue form or cancel your order. 

Our new dedicated email address is thefreshfoodfairy@gmail.com 

STUDENT ABSENCES 
 

If your child will be away for any reason, please 
  

1. enter your child’s  absence through the Compass App.  

Via the blue circle on bottom of home page      Or 

2. phone the school on 5251 3581,         
     

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fprofile.php%3Fid%3D61560415153605%26mibextid%3DLQQJ4d&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle.Thomas2%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ce2f02ed8f1e740bf846908dcb03715ce%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a
mailto:thefreshfoodfairy@gmail.com

